
NC DWP Advocacy Committee 

Meeting Notes 

 

The NC DWP Advocacy Committee met at DWP Headquarters at 8:30 am on Saturday, September 2, 
2017.  

The primary topic of the meeting was a discussion of the “California WaterFix Project.” This was 
formerly known as the Bay Delta Conservation Plan, the 40 mile twin tunnels under the Bay Delta. 

Mr. Delon Kwan, Manager of Water Resource Development at DWP, gave a presentation on the needs, 
plans and expected results of the WaterFix Project. 

Dr. Fredrick Pickel, Executive Director of the Office of Public Accountability, presented an analysis of 
California WaterFix Costs to City Ratepayers. The Monthly costs per household for WaterFix are 
estimated by the OPA to range from $0.87 to $4.31 with a "probable average" of $1.73. His conclusion is 
“The WaterFix surcharges are affordable to single family households in the City of Los Angeles.” 


